From the Desk of Elder Dr. Dale Harrison: REMINDER - Quarterly Christian Leadership
Classes Saturday, November 5, 2022

From: themfgpba@gmail.com (themfgpba@gmail.com)
To: themfgpba@gmail.com
Date: Sunday, October 30, 2022 at 07:18 AM EDT

Greetings,

Please see the below announcement from Dr. Harrison as a REMINDER of our upcoming classes. As per usual,
there is no cost for the classes an offering will be received. Everyone is WELCOME, please share!

Thank you,

Pat € Sgradley
Communication Liaison
on behalf of:

Elder Dr. Dale Hatrison
Christian Education Director

Middle Florida Georgia PB Association

Themfgpba@gmail.com

Biblical Teaching ¢ Spiritual Leadership ¢ Evangelism ¢ Church Growth

Time is fast approaching the start of our quarterly Christian Leadership Classes. In addition to offering our regular
classes for Clergy and Laymen, we are pleased to announce classes specifically designed to enrich the women of our



Assaciation. Upon completion of the required curriculum, women will be included in the graduation ceremony. We are
encouraging your participation and are looking forward to a spirit-led 2022 - 2023 session.

Classes are scheduled to be held on Saturdays at Philadelphia PB Church, 840 Dunn Street, Tallahassee Fl 32304,
9:00 AM - 11:00 AM on the following dates:

November 5, 2022
January 14, 2023
March 11, 2023
May 6, 2023

All upcoming Deacons and Ministers are encouraged to purchase the National Primitive Baptist Discipline for class.
Please feel free to contact Dr. Dale A. Harrison at (850) 545-1605 or via email at daleharrrison@comcast.net.
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